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SWAZILAND

24 August 2018

To Sean Callahan
President and CEO
Catholic Relief Services – USCCB
Baltimore, MD 21201
U.S.A.

Dear Sean Callahan,
It  gives  me  great  pleasure  to  send Catholic  Relief  Services  my best  wishes  on  the
occasion of your 75th anniversary. 
The  Diocese of Manzini has had over eleven years’ of fruitful collaboration with your
institution in the form of joint programmes implemented by Caritas Swaziland the social
development arm the Catholic Church in Swaziland. 
We  are  incredibly  proud  to  be  associated  with  a  Member  Organisation  of  Caritas
Internationalis of such high calibre.  As a member of the Caritas family, I have seen
firsthand  the  impressive  way  in  which  you  have  risen  to  the  challenge  of
internationalisation as a global humanitarian and Relief agency.
From humble beginnings CRS has evolved and has become a giant and a force to be
reckoned with in the world in terms of making our planet a better place especially for
the most vulnerable in society. 
As the Diocese of Manzini, we have many affinities with Catholic Relief Services and
we look forward to many years of further collaboration ahead.
On behalf of the Diocese of Manzini, and personally, please accept our most sincere
congratulations for achieving this memorable milestone. 
Be assured of our prayers for each one of you serving all over the world and for all
those who, through you, make all these projects possible.
Fraternally Yours in Christ,

+ José Luis Ponce de León IMC
Bishop of Manzini
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